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Interested in serving a ministry 
in your community?

Why should we host a Baby Bottle Campaign?

Who should host a Baby Bottle Campaign?

How long will the campaign last?

We’ve never hosted a campaign before. How should we promote the event?

Should we count the money in the bottles before returning them?

How do we get started?

Funds raised stay locally to help support the nearest New Life Pregnancy Center. Visit 
newlifepregnancy.com to find your local center and center locations across Arizona and in  
Mexico. Your support enables NLPC to provide free pregnancy tests, counseling, parenting 
classes, ultrasounds (where available), Bible Studies and material assistance such as diapers 
and clothing. 

Anyone! Churches, youth groups, businesses, community organizations, schools and families.

Approximately 3-4 weeks with promotion. Normally the bottles are collected for 2 weeks. 

NLPC will provide you with posters and flyers. You can promote the event with announcements, 
in materials such as newsletters and bulletins, on your website and on social media. Whatever 
works best for you!

This is not necessary. NLPC staff will pick up the bottles and count them for you. 

Contact your local NLPC director to sign up and receive a BBC Coordinator’s Kit. If you do not 
have a director’s contact information, please email info@newlifepregnancy.com to be directed 
to the appropriate person in your area. 

Consider hosting a Baby Bottle Campaign to support

newlifepregnancy.com GT nlpcaz
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